
From: Phil Bell [mailto:PBell@fontwellpark.co.uk]  

Sent: 22 June 2010 13:10 
To: Glynnis Grossmith 

Subject: Fontwell Park 

Hi Robin 
  
As discussed I am arranging for a tour of the new Grandstand for bookmakers on 
Tuesday 6th July – starting from 12.30pm with a sandwich lunch 
  
It’ll also give you a chance to have a look at the new layout around the rails 
  
I’d also like to discuss any opportunities we may have to work together for mutual 
benefit 
  
Thanks for agreeing to spread the word 
  
Regards 
  
  
Phil Bell 

General Manager 

Telephone:  01243 543335 

Mobile: 07703 193321 

Fax:  01243 543904 

Email: pbell@fontwellpark.co.uk 

Web:  http://www.fontwellpark.co.uk 

 

Click here to view our New Premier Grandstand 
Opening August 2010 - Bookings now being taken 
 
(http://www.fontwellpark.co.uk/general-info/new-grandstand.php) 
 

 

 

  

Fontwell Park Racecourse  

Fontwell 

West Sussex 

BN18 0SX 

� Save a tree. Don't print this e-mail unless it's really necessary  

Fontwell Park Steeplechase is a limited company registered in England and Wales, number 00193627. 

Registered office address Northern Racing Ltd, 12c Lancaster Park, Needwood, Burton-on-Trent, 

Staffordshire DE13 9PD 

This e-mail and all attachments are confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not the named 

recipient, please notify the sender and delete the e-mail and all attachments immediately. Do not 

disclose the contents to another person. You may not use the information for any purpose, or store, or 

copy it in any way. 

Northern Racing Ltd and Fontwell Park Racecourse are not liable for any computer viruses or other 

material transmitted with or as part of this e-mail. You should employ virus-checking software. 

  

 


